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Timeliness-CORRECTED 

The CCR is happy to announce that as of January 10, 2025, all vendors that have submitted test 
files for v25 approval are now approved. To allow for software implementation, CCR will be 
reinstating the Timeliness Requirement for cases first seen in 2023 and 2024, effective March 
1, 2025. This applies to all reporting facilities. 

Note: Further details on the CCR Timeliness Requirement Standard can be found in Volume I: 
Timeliness and Quality Control. 

CCR would like to extend our appreciation to the CA cancer registry community as we migrated 
to our new statewide Data Management System. 

January 13, 2025 

https://www.ccrcal.org/submit-data/cancer-registrars-hospitals-and-facilities/reporting-by-cancer-registrars/
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